SILC Office report

The SILC office has continued to maintain the office duties despite absences due to health and family issues.

The phone system and emails have been updated to reflect the change in personnel.
We have answered 19 requests for information and referrals.
The website as of June 28 has had 4,514 hits for an average of 33 hits a day.  The search engine most used to find our site is Google, the most visited “tabs” on our site were Centers, Council and Veteran’s Resources.
The SILC presented to a VIP group at the Holly Springs Cultural Center and had an information table at the Youth Leadership Forum manned by Keith Greenarch.





Respectfully submitted,
Debbie Hippler, SILC staff

